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Chris Austin

From: Josh Lipsky <JLipsky@rehabbuilders.com>

Sent: Friday, September 01, 2017 11:02 AM

To: rentalhelp

Subject: 2018 QAP Appendix B

 

NCHFA Team- 

 

In reference to the proposed changes to the QAP: 

 

2018 QAP appendix B.  III. C.14- There are times where historic adaptive reuse projects or flat roof new projects will 

require dryer exhaust venting to the roof in order to install venting below  the code maximum length for 

venting.   Please consider changing language to allow venting to the roof on historic or new construction projects with 

flat roofs. 

 

Thanks for your consideration, 

 

Josh Lipsky 

Rehab Builders, Inc. 

770.318.9967 

 

 


